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The Diggle lab has a new 
paper in mBio: 
Competition in Biofilms 
between Cystic Fibrosis 
Isolates of Pseudomonas 
aeruginosa Is Shaped by 
R-Pyocins. Learn more 
here.

Congratulations to Bill 
Wuest, recently named a 
2019-2020 AAAS Leshner 
Public Engagement 
Fellow. Learn more here.

Over the course of preparing the RDP Renewal 
Application, these exciting numbers were revealed:
 
CF-related funding for the prior year:
        NIH: $5.6 M
        CFF: $2.6 M
        Industry: $0.6 M
        Other: $2.6 M
     Total: $11.4 M
 
Congrats to all of you who have earned this incredible 
amount of funding, and we look forward to seeing the 
fruits of this work in the coming years!

The CF@LANTA team is 
proud to have submitted 
an application to renew 
our CFF Research 
Development Program 
grant. This is building on 
the success of the first 4 
years of the grant. Look 
for announcements in 
the coming months 
about the details of the 
grant.
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http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/oluyombo-et-al.-paper-in-mbio
http://www.pedsresearch.org/research/centers/cf-air/cf-air-news/wuest-named-2019-2020-leshner-public-engagement-fellow

